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Monday 25th September 2017 
 
Dear Year 6 Parents, 
 
As part of our World War II theme this term, we have arranged a trip for Year 6 to take part 
in a unique experience - being evacuated to the country!   
 
We will leave school at the earlier time of 8:30 a.m. on Wednesday 11th October and head 
off to Bodmin Steam Railway! We shall board the specially chartered steam train at 10:00 
a.m. and experience what it would have been like to have been evacuated at the beginning 
of World War II. After our journey deep into the countryside, we shall walk to Lanhydrock 
House, where we will be met by an evacuation officer or maybe even the Lord of the manor! 
Hopefully we will be able to find a safe place to stay, and explore!  
 
To enter into the spirit of the day, we are asking the children to wear 1940s style clothes 
(more to follow), together with a small carry bag/suitcase (with a war-time-style packed lunch 
- Spam sandwiches perhaps?! ), a gas-mask box tied with string to go around the neck 
together with a name tag! If you have any concerns about clothing/ accessories, do come 
and see me. We will be returning to school at the later time of approximately 4:30 p.m. 
 
In order for the trip to go ahead, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £8.  If this 
causes a problem, please do come and see us. 
 
It should prove to be an exciting and very ‘real’ experience, something which they will never 
forget! 
 
Please fill in the form below and return it to school as soon as possible.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr Ryan Hill 
 

 
 
Dear Mr Hill, 
 
I give permission for my child …………………………………………………… to take part in 
the visit to Bodmin Steam Railway and Lanhydrock House.  I enclose the voluntary 
contribution of £8. 
 
 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………………… Parent/Guardian 
 
 


